
You're Invited to an Open Mic Night! 

Dear Poetry Enthusiasts, 

We are thrilled to invite you to our upcoming Open Mic Night, an evening dedicated to 

celebrating the art of poetry! 

Date: Friday, April 15, 2024 

Time: 7:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Location: The Poetry Loft, 123 Verse St., Poetown 

Join us for a night filled with creativity where poets of all levels can share their work in a 

supportive and welcoming environment. Whether you wish to perform your own pieces or 

simply enjoy the talent of others, this is the place to be! 

If you would like to perform, please RSVP by April 10th to secure your time slot. 

We look forward to a night of inspiration and connection! 

Warm regards, 

The Open Mic Night Team 


